

Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln counties

1 message

Carolyn Miller <cmiller107@yahoo.com>

Reply-To: Carolyn Miller <cmiller107@yahoo.com>

To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King, State Engineer NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King, State Engineer,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

We live in a desert landscape and I am continually stunned and dismayed over the mindless and senseless overuse of water, a most precious resource in Nevada. Planting grass should be limited to parks, playgrounds and school athletic fields. Nevadans need to be educated on the sensible use and conservation of water.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Miller 2136 Rockdale Dr Sparks, NV 89434-2553 2011 DFC -5 AM 9: 0

Thu, Nov 17, 2011 at 2:17 PM

DCNR/DWR RECEIVED

DEC 01 2011

LAS VEGAS OFFICE